
*
w

ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 [501)371-4000

July 9, 1979

l-079-2
2-079-4

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief

Environmental Projects
Branch No. 4

ATTN: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Light Water Reactors
Branch No. 1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One-Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Off-site Dose Calculation Manual
(File: 1511.3, 2-1511.3)

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to Mr. Reid's letter of June 13, 1979, the Off-site Dose Calculation
Manual for ANO is attached.

Pursuant to our July 2,1979, conversation with members of your staff,
we will delay addressing a technical specification on solidification
until after we receive a letter from the staff addressing the concerns

expressed in our March 9,1979, letter. Furthermore, we will address
the need for a Process control Program (PCP) after we receive that
letter from you.

Very truly yours,

(0,veck f. V h
David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing

DCT: CSP:nak
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